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MINUTES - BRISBANE MOTORCYCLE CLUB INC HELD AT MOTORCYCLE 

SPORTSMAN CLUB ALBION 
 

MEETING OPEN: 7.40 pm. 
 
DATE: 10.10.2005 
 
PRESENT: P. Borowinski, A. Grayson, V. Grayson, Brett Skyring, S. Maxwell, D. Aitchison, 
D. Newell, L. Winley, R. Clacher, D. Muirhead, M. Norgrove, B. Cavell, J. Wales. 
 
VISITORS: 
 
APOLOGIES: B. Muirhead. 
 
Minutes of meeting 12.09.2005 read and passed as a true record of events.  Moved D. 
Aitchison seconded R. Clacher passed all in favour. 
 
BUSINESS ARISING FROM MINUTES: 
The people who are supplying the fill to the track are doing the right thing by abiding by all 
our requests. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE INWARDS: 
MQ Executive minutes 
MQ Council minutes 
Various subcommittee minutes 
Calendar update 
Financial report Augus t 2005 – assets stand at $2,195,215.98. 
Albury/Wodonga MCC – flyer for Australian Classic DT Championships 29 and 30.10.2005 
 
CORRESPONDENCE OUTWARDS: 
North Brisbane Junior MCC re dates for 2006 
Bushrangers Sidecar Club re dates for 2006 
 
 



BUSINESS ARISING FROM CORRESPONDENCE: 
FINANCIAL: 
Current account balance at end of September 2005    $3298.52 
Current investment account at end of September 2005       $5823.60 
 
Bills for payment: 
Laminating packets   $6.95 
Pens    $1.87 
Envelopes   $5.50 
Stamps    $50.00 
Ice     $6.00 
Raffle tickets    $2.00 
Copy paper   $5.19  $80.01 
 
Water Truck     $272.25 
Ambulance     $495.55 
MQ Licence books  $150.00 
Rider Levy    $88.00 $238.00 
 
Raffle       $22.00 
 
Moved R. Clacher seconded D. Muirhead that above bills be paid. Passed all in favour. 
 
MOTORCYCLE QUEENSLAND REPORT: 
Nothing 
 
RACE REPORTS: 
The practice day held on 08.10.2005 was attended by 17 riders, 2 new members and 2 
Juniors. 
The Cavell brothers raced at Mundoolen and both had a good day. The numbers were 
down with about 35 riders and the dust was heavy. 
KTM had a ride day at Stanmore Park and 375 bikes rolled up. 
The Queensland Classic DT Championships that were to be held by Maryborough MCC 
were cancelled due to lack of entries. 
 
GENERAL BUSINESS: 
Brisbane City Council has refused permission for any Club to sink a bore at Raubers Rd to 
enable watering of the tracks. North Brisbane Junior MCC has again requested that we sink 
a bore, but this time on Council land. 
It was proposed by V. Grayson, seconded D. Muirhead that the Secretary write a letter of 
complaint to the Dirt Track Subcommittee about the unprofessional way the Queensland 
Classic DT Championship meeting was promoted by the Maryborough Club and the way 
MQ sent the proposals to the Dirt Track Subcommittee ins tead of the Historic SC. Carried 
all in favour. 
The Australian Classic MX Championship is being held in WA for 2006. Any rider interested 
in competing there should get in touch with Don Newell for information about arrangements 



for a transporter for their bikes. The Secretary to put this item in the next newsletter so Don 
has plenty of time to arrange everything. 
 
MEETING CLOSED: 9.00 pm. 
 
NEXT MEETING: 8.11.2005. 
 


